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EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
I’m writing to request that the state’s efforts at green energy continue to focus on the power of
solar energy.  To adversely affect them in any way is a detriment to our communities.  Besides the
ability to provide clean energy, solar also can provide safe and efficient ways of providing us with
multiple sources of power as opposed to the heavy reliance we have on hydro power.  Besides this,
some of the questionable practices of Hydro Quebec certainly should give you pause as well.  Finally,
solar power can be a wonderful boost to our economies providing good paying jobs and helping
Vermonters lead the country in electric grid stability.
 
Thank you!
 
Christopher Caldwell
Executive Vice President|Chief Lending Officer
Community National Bank
4811 US Route 5 | Newport, VT 05855
(802) 487-3509 (p)
(802) 673-9323 (c)
ccaldwell@communitynationalbank.com
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